
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

August 23, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Miracle Man Movers LLC d/b/a 
Miracle Man Movers 
Commission Staff’s Request to Withdraw Penalty Assessment 
Docket TV-220511 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On July 8, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 
a penalty assessment against Miracle Man Movers LLC d/b/a Miracle Man Movers (Miracle 
Man Movers or Company) in the amount of $12,600 for violations of WAC 480-15-555, WAC 
480-15-560, WAC 480-15-570, and WAC 480-15-590.

On August 1, 2022, the Company filed a response to the penalty assessment that included 
documents not made available to Commission staff (Staff) during the investigation. On August 
11, 2022, Staff amended its safety investigation report of Miracle Man Movers. 

Considering these factors, Staff recommends the penalty assessment against Miracle Man 
Movers in the amount of $12,600 be withdrawn. Staff intends to file a separate penalty 
assessment based on the amended safety investigation report of Miracle Man Movers. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Hoxit, Compliance Investigator, Transportation 
Safety, at (360) 867-8305, or by email at Jason.Hoxit@utc.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Sharp 

Digitally signed by Sharp, 
Jason (UTC) 
Date:  2022.08.23 08:53:55 
-07'00' 

Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, Transportation Safety 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
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